RE: CSI:STEM Summer Camp

Good afternoon, Jim,

I'm happy to hear from you. Ayden was very sad the camp had to end. I am so impressed with your program, the organizations that participated, and the terrific tech mentoring from talented individuals. I spread the word about the camp to folks around me and how fortunate Ayden was to have such great exposure to both law enforcement and new technology. I can't say enough good things about it all from beginning to end. I don't know if this was the camp's first year, but I do know I hope Ayden can repeat the experience next summer!

Please accept and extend to Hope my sincere thanks for your awesome leadership and planning efforts. It was a monumental task (beautifully executed) to coordinate all the events and experiences, and Hope was simply a joy to get to know a little bit. Many thanks for the memory notebook and photos...very special! Good luck with the upcoming camps at Coconut Creek and Ft. Lauderdale! I look forward to seeing you both again in the future. Please let me know if I can ever do anything for you.

Debbie A.

Cooper City, FL